June 24, 2019

Mr. Mel Pennington, President

Hartsville Public Development Corporation Board of Directors
100 E. Carolina Avenue

Hartsville, SC 29550

Dear Mayor Pennington,

[ write to tender my resignation as a member of the Board of Directors of the
Hartsville Public Development Corporation. It has been my honor to serve
with you on the Board. Corporate direction having been established, I now feel
I can better serve the City in other capacities.

Sincerely,

- ) /

Vincent G. Graham





